





# St Mary's C of E Primary School

## Fox Class Weekly Newsletter Friday 31st March 2023

Dear Families,

Hope you are having a lovely week.

It has been a fantastic couple of weeks in year 3. On the 17/03/23 we had the 'best day ever' for red nose day 2023. Thank you for all your biscuit decorating donations. Then on the 22/03/23 we went to The British Museum to learn more about the Stone, Bronze and Iron ages (and much much more). Big thank you to all the parents who came with us, we could not have gone into busy central London on public transport without you.

Please see pictures below.

















### The British Museum



























### **Parents Evening**

Also thank you to all the parents who came into school on Thursday 30th March for parents evening. It was good to see so many parents this week and talking about the amazing work the children have been learning in year 3.

### Fox Class activities - Assessment week

We have been completing our end of spring term assessments this week. For English we completed spellings, punctuation and grammar and reading

assessments. In maths we have completed our arithmetic and reasoning papers.

#### **Reminders**

**PE -** Tuesdays and Thursdays Inset day - 17/04/23
Pupils back to school 18/04/23

Please come and speak to us or email if you have any questions or queries. We can be contacted by email on fox@stmarys.rbksch.org

Have a great Easter holiday.

Mrs Powell, Mrs Prior & Mrs Fouracre

